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Subject: Request to obtain the status of 

Dear Sir,  

This is in reply to your request dated 13 March 2025 
activities for the Personal Data Protection Agency of Bosnia and Herzegovina. 

The Board has taken note of the information you provided on the Personal Data Protection Agency 
and on the law on the protection of personal data adopted on 30 January 2025.  

Your request has then been evaluated by the EDPB members in the plenary meeting of 5 May 2025 
on the basis of article 8(1) of the Rules of Procedure1 of the EDPB.   

In this regard, I am glad to inform you that the EDPB members decided to accept the request of the 
Personal Data Protection Agency of Bosnia and Herzegovina 
activities.  

In this respect, I would kindly ask you to entrust someone in your team to contact the Secretariat of 
the Board (edpb-secretariat@edpb.europa.eu) for the practical arrangements.  

Yours sincerely, 

Anu Talus 

1 EDPB Rules of procedure - Version 8 - Adopted on 25 May 2018 - As last modified and adopted on 6 April 2022. 

https://www.edpb.europa.eu/our-work-tools/our-documents/rules-procedure/rules-procedure-version-8_en

